
 

 

 

 

 

  

I hope everyone is now enjoying the New Year Holidays with your family.  

Thank you all for your support so far and we look forward to having more members join us this year! 

 

2016 will be an exciting year and we are launching lots of interesting ideas.  

Here are some of them: 

 Creation of online readings of our books 

We will be making videos of readings of the picture books in our library and uploading them to Youtube so 

that parents can access these videos as references. Do check our Online Readings page regularly for updates 

and new videos. 

 

 Crafts with storytelling sessions in Kobe 

We are planning to have a crafts with storytelling session in Sannomiya (Kobe) in March.  This will be a public 

event so do let your friends know! More details will be up once finalised, so do look out for updates on our 

Facebook page.  

 

 Membership referral program 

The more the merrier! We hope you can introduce more friends to join our library! For every member you 

introduce, you will get one more book to read for the next 2 months.  (For example, Lite Readers will get 5 

books, Happy Readers will get 6 books and Bookworms will get 11 books!) Just ask your friend to mention 

your name during the signup process to inform us.  

 

And of course, more new books will be added monthly! 
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Monthly Book Shoutouts 
 

1. PAT THE BUNNY MAY I HELP YOU (by Edith Kunhardt) 

 

For ages 2-5, this book is about two children Paul, Judy and Bunny who help 

their parents in and around the house, with chores and various 

housework. The book helps children learn courteous and kind behaviour 

and how to help in the house. With little questions on each page, the child can 

point to pictures to help the characters do their chores or answer questions 

about themselves and have fun in the process of learning. Children also learn 

about colours, numbers and vocabulary of things in the house in the book.  

 

2. ROBOTS, ROBOTS EVERYWHERE! (By Sue Fliess) 

 

For ages 2-5, children will learn about robots in space and around the house with this 

book with fun rhymes and colourful illustrations. The book introduces the jobs robots 

do, and how robots assist humans in our lives, including rescue missions and 

construction jobs.  

 

 

 

 

3. PANDA BEAR, PANDA BEAR, WHAT DO YOU SEE?  (By Bill Martin Junior/Eric Carle) 

For ages 2-5, this book is a tribute to animal conservation efforts and children 

learn about endangered animal species and how they move. The bright collage 

illustrations also show where they live, in the skies, in the seas, on land. Children 

will enjoy answering the classic question of “What do you see?” and guessing what 

animal comes next.  

 

 

That’s it for January, we hope you have an enjoyable New Year with lots of joy and time with family and friends! 

 


